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The November 2018 meeting was held on Thursday 
November 1, 2018 with fifteen members present.  
 
Election of officers for 2019 was held this evening. 
Officers elected are: 
President: Matt Kermizian 
Vice-President: David Rhea 
Treasurer: John P. Bates 
Secretary: Jeff Greene 
 
Trail Report: Trail signage will start soon. There will be a 
work day on December 8th to clear trail C4 from Hill Road 
to Jerseyfield. More details will be announced soon. Also, 
details will be posted on the club’s Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders/?pnref=story 
 
The Annual Bill Clary & Tom LaComb Memorial 
Dinner will be held Thursday December 6th at 6:00 PM 
at the Ohio Tavern and Restaurant. A brief meeting 
will be held before dinner. Dinner will be a buffet. 
There will be a $20.00 per person charge for dinner 
and a cash bar. 
 
Club membership renewals are due. Club membership will 
entitle you to the NYSSA voucher to save $55.00 per sled 
on your NYS registration. The easiest and fastest way to 
renew is online at the NYSSA site at:  
https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/735  
You’ll be able to print your voucher as soon as you renew.  
 
If you would prefer to renew through the mail with us, 
please send your dues to the address below and I’ll mail 
your voucher to you. 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road  
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
’18/19 Renewal 
 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ 
 
State: ___________________Zip: _____________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________ 
 
[] Individual $30.00 Number of sleds to register ______ 
[] Family $30.00 
Please register your sled early because the state bases trail 
maintenance aid on the number of sleds registered. The cut 

off date for the state to count the registration for trail aid is 
in November, so please register today! 
 
The Club would like to thank Doug Brazinski 
for donating and installing new starting line 
sensor and Porta-Tree wiring at the track. 
This is much improved over the old set-up. 
We would also like to thank Hobin 
Construction for the new “Gate House” that 
they constructed at Gate #1. It is no longer a 
“Gate Shack”! 
 
Please remember that trails cannot open until after big 
game season closes on December 2nd and snow cover 
allows. Also, please note the following sign and give it 
some thought. 
 

 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday December 
6th at the Ohio Tavern and Restaurant at 
6:00 PM. 
 
Follow the Club on Facebook for the latest 
news and events: 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders/
?pnref=story 
 
 


